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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, January 31, 2012 4:53 PM
To: 'Mitch Hajiaghai'
Subject: RO257 Extension Request

Mitch, 
Please use this email as documentation and ACEH acceptance of the request for a deadline extension for the pilot test 
results report.  Per the voice mail left this morning, I understand Sierra encountered difficulties in obtaining some of the 
permits, but will be starting the test this coming Monday February 6th.  I have extended the deadline to March 23, slightly 
less than 2 months out. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 


